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CHRIST’S LOVE EXPRESSED THROUGH

VETERINARY MEDICINE

Dear Friends,

Welcome to the first Annual Report of
Christian Veterinary Mission (CVM)! We have
witnessed a remarkable year, showcasing the
Lord's work through the efforts of CVM
volunteers and staff. The milestones
highlighted in this report demonstrate the
unwavering commitment of veterinary
professionals and students to grow and serve
at the intersection of their faith and
profession.

2024 was a year of significant growth! More professional students
received encouragement and discipleship with an expanded
outreach to pre-veterinary programs. Our professional connections
grew, fueled by enthusiasm for the annual conference and
WellBeing initiative. A record number of volunteers participated in
short-term missions with an emphasis on long-term impact, and we
mobilized more long-term field workers than ever before to support
community development and share the Gospel globally.

This is the heart of CVM—Christ's love expressed through
veterinary medicine, all for God’s glory!

We are profoundly grateful to our generous donors and volunteers,
whose support makes it possible to challenge, empower, and equip
veterinary professionals to serve others while living out their
Christian faith.

Praising the Lord together for all He has done and will do,

s Mg

Dr. Lee Myers
Chief Executive Officer
Christian Veterinary Mission






WHAT WE ACHIEVED
TOGETHER IN 2024

At CVM, 84 cents of every dollar donated
goes directly into the impactful programs
you see illustrated on these pages.

This level of dedication ensures that your
generosity translates into tangible and
meaningful outcomes in our communities
and around the world.

Your contributions truly matter.

LONG-TERM
FIELD WORKERS

LONG-TERM
FIELD WORKERS
31 veterinary professionals,

17 non-veterinary spouses, and
12 US staff raising deputation

12

LONG-TERM CANDIDATES

9 veterinary professionals and
3 non-veterinary spouses
preparing for long-term service

18

COUNTRIES

Management
8.5%

Fundraising
7.5%

Programs
84%

CVM FY24 Expenses
Programs: $6,133,870
Management: $618,818
Fundraising: $546,892

SHORT-TERM
VOLUNTEERS

707

SHORT-TERM
VOLUNTEERS

339 veterinary professionals
and 368 students & others

93

SHORT-TERM TRIPS

Including trips to 6 new
locations

31

COUNTRIES




STUDENTS &
PROFESSIONALS

1,570

CVM VETERINARY
CONFERENCE ATTENDEES

48

CHRISTIAN VETERINARY
FELLOWSHIP STUDENT
GROUPS

1,784

CONTACTS MADE WITH
STUDENTS AND FACULTY

|[ENGAGEMENT

5,850

NUMBER OF DONORS

2,484

NUMBER OF MONTHLY
RECURRING DONATIONS i

AVERAGE MONTHLY
RECURRING DONATION

826

REAL LIFE REAL IMPACT PARTICIPANTS

Attended 10 RLRI Events:
7 US, 2 Caribbean, and 1 virtual

vJ)ROADS

O 47 |sacrosons

PODCAST PLAYS PER MONTH

Plays of CVM’s podcast, 2 Roads Jr ,

Crossing, increased 80% 7 5 3 !

WEEKLY PRAYER EMAIL SUBSCRIBERS

Subscribers increased increased 7%

FOR MORE INFORMATION, VISIT CVM.ORG
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discover purpose in their work, connect with peers, and
explore opportunities to serve using their veterinary skills.
Dr. Jessica Semper shared this after she attended RLRI,

“God reinforced "how good and pleasant it is when brethren dwell
together in unity." There was a sweet sense of just being the body of
Christ together, and I hadn't experienced that in a while.”

Christian B | ‘

Veterinary
Mission

FEBRUARY

The Training of Trainers (TOT) is one
example of the many training
opportunities offered throughout the year.
CVM helps equip veterinary professionals
and their families with skills and essential
techniques that help them prepare for
effective work in cross-cultural settings.

L\ JUNE

! The first new Long-Term Field Worker of
"\ the year, Lenore Thorne, LVT was sent to
Mongolia joining the V.E.T. Net team.
After her, 4 additional Field Workers
were sent to Asia.
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JULY

July was a busy month for short-term trips.
Here’s what technician Moriah Brase had to
say about her short-term trip to Kenya:
“This trip helped me view veterinary work
through a more God-focused lens, and it helped
me focus on helping others and glorifying God;
which is something I can apply to my work.”

SEPTEMBER

The generosity of the CVM family shone brightly this year when over $38,000
was raised to support the veterinary community recovering from Hurricane
Helene and to provide relief to villages devastated by fire in Asia.

OCTOBER

“...Wonderful lectures, but my favorite part had to be
the family atmosphere, worship, and devotions.” This
is what Dr. Amy Sneed had to say about the

CVM Veterinary Conference. 1,570 participants
benefited from engaging medical and ministry
sessions and valuable networking opportunities. °
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NOVEMBER o e

The Christian Veterinary Mission US-based staff came together for a
productive annual Staff Planning Workshop, dedicated to strategic planning,
fostering team unity, and preparing for the organization's ongoing growth.




LEARN MORE AND STAY CONNECTED
BY DOWNLOADING THE CVM APP

INSTANT ACCESS
Stay connected wherever you are! Download the
CVM App for easy access to events, devotionals,
and community. cvm.org/mobile-app

MEANINGFUL CONNECTIONS

Sign up for the CVM Connect newsletter, the Prayer
Time email, and Long-Term Field Worker prayer
letters. cvm.org/newsletters

IMPACTFUL GIVING
Your contributions matter. Give today to fuel the
mission of CVM. cvm.org/give

Christian
Ed[5) Veterinary Mission
PO Box 5888, Lynnwood, WA 98046-5888



